Hello 5th Grade Family!

My name is Sharhonda S. Blount and I am the 5th Grade Teacher at Bryan Hill Elementary. I am
very excited to help your child grow as a lifelong learners. I strongly believe in education being a
[bookmark: _GoBack]collaborative effort between the teacher, parent(s), and the student. 
My goals are to build on your child’s strengths in the subjects such as reading, writing, grammar,
spelling, science, social studies and mathematics. I have high expectations for my students. My favorite
quote is “Failure is not an option!” I will provide each student with the learning expectations, school/
classroom rules, routines and procedures. As this learning journey takes off, please encourage your
child to ask questions, as it is important that all students thoroughly understand what they are learning
as well as behavior expectations.
Homework is assigned daily. This is a reinforcement of the lessons being taught. Please use my
teacher’s webpage to assist with the navigation of Teams and updated information.
In conclusion, having a collaborative effort between you and I, working together on completing
class work, homework, and following the rules set forth should bring about success for your child. I am
looking forward to a wonderful and productive 2022-23 school year.
Please feel free to contact me at Bryan Hill (314)534-0370 or through email at
Sharonda.Blount@slps.org if you have any comments or concerns throughout the school year.

Humbly,
Ms. S. Blount
